
 

Education and Training Committee, 26 March 2008 
 

Generic standards of proficiency  
 
Executive summary and recommendations 
 
Introduction 
 
At its meeting on 4 December 2007, the Education and Training Committee 
considered a paper from the Executive about the generic standards of 
proficiency. 
 
The Committee agreed that a paper should be brought back to a future 
Committee meeting about reviewing the generic standards of proficiency, in light 
of the discussion of the Professional Liaison Group (PLG) which put together 
draft standards of proficiency for practitioner psychologists. 
 
The consultation on standards of proficiency for practitioner psychologists closed 
on 8 February 2008. The consultation responses are currently being analysed.  
 
A paper regarding the possible review of the generic standards of proficiency, in 
light of the consultation responses received, will be brought back to the 
committee at its meeting in June.   
 
Decision 
 
This paper is for information only. No decision is required.   
 
Background information 

 
• The consultation on the threshold level of qualification for entry to the 

registered psychologists part of the Register closed on 8 February 2008. 
The responses to the consultations will be considered by the Committee at 
a future meeting, dependent upon the legislative timetable for the 
regulation of practitioner psychologists. It is presently anticipated that the 
Education and Training Committee will consider the responses at its 
meeting on 25 September 2008.  

 
Resource implications  
 
None 
 
Financial implications 
 
None 
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